
 

APPENDIX Q 
 

WAVERLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

EXECUTIVE - 8 JULY 2008 
 
Title: 
 

PLANNING RESTRUCTURING UPDATE 
 

[Portfolio Holder for HR: Cllr Ms D Le Gal and 
Portfolio Holder for Planning: Cllr Mrs C Cockburn] 

[Wards Affected: N/A] 
 
Summary and purpose: 
 
The purpose of this report is to update the Executive on the implementation of the 
Planning restructuring. 
 
Environmental implications: 
 
There are no environmental implications  
 
Social / community implications:  
 
There are no social/community implications  
 
E-Government implications: 
 
There are no E-Government   implications  
 
Resource and legal implications: 
 
The resource implications are detailed below.  
 
Introduction 
 
1. Councillors will recall the Head of Planning presented his proposals for the 

restructuring of the planning team to support the new committee systems in 
April 2008.  The Executive approved the proposal at their May meeting and 
authorised the Head of Human Resources to enter into negotiations with 
postholder CA12 to achieve a mutual termination of employment to enable 
Phase 2 of the restructuring. 

 
Current position 
 
2. Negotiations on the mutual termination of employment are complete and the 

employee left Waverley at the end of May.  The Head of Development Control 
will now move to implement the second phase of the restructure within 
existing staff budgets.  The Phase 2 staffing structure is attached as 
Annexe 1. 



 

  
Recommendation 
 
The Executive is asked to note this report.  
 
Background Papers (DCEx) 
 
There are no background papers (as defined by Section 100D(5) of the Local 
Government Act 1972) relating to this report. 
 
CONTACT OFFICER: 
 
Name: Alex Overington  Telephone: 01483 523385 
      E-mail:   alex.overington@waverley.gov.uk 
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